
          

 

All, 

 

In this week's bulletin there is information about the icoachcricket Live webinar, #GetSetWeekend, the 

clubmark portal, the Royal London Club Championship returning to Lords and a blog from Peter England for 

#LGBTHM22. 
   

 

icoachcricket Live TONIGHT – in conversation with Donna Fraser 

 

The ECB Coaches Association would like to extend an invite to its next icoachcricket Live webinar being 

held tonight, Monday 7 March at 6.30pm with four time Team GB Olympian and Head of Inclusion and 

Engagement, Birmingham 2022 Donna Fraser. Registrations are open until 18:00 tonight via the link 

below. 

 

#GetSetWeekend 26-27 March 2022 

Register Now 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7CE4-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7CE4-1/c.aspx


 

This year’s #GetSetWeekend will be held on 26-27 March when clubs up and down the country will be 

encouraged to prepare their clubs and get ready for what is shaping up to be an exciting season! All clubs 

will be given the opportunity to register to be entered into our Get Set Weekend prize draw and details of 

this will be circulated in due course. We have uploaded some initial assets to the ECB Resource Hub for you 

to use and will continue to add more over the coming weeks. 

 

As part of the #GetSetWeekend, Lifebuoy, Official Hygiene Partner of England Cricket, the ECB and 

Community Cricket, will be offering clubs an exclusive discount on hygiene and cleaning products to help 

clubs prepare for the coming season. More information on how to claim your exclusive discount will be 

shared soon. 

 

 

Clubmark Portal now open 

 

The Clubmark Portal is now open for clubs who are looking to reaccredit or gain accreditation during 

the 2022 season. Accredited clubs should have received an email giving details of the 2022 scheme. Any 

club who has not received their details or are looking to become accredited this season should contact 

their County Cricket Board or contact clubmark@ecb.co.uk. . 

Resource Hub 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7C7J-1/c.aspx
mailto:clubmark@ecb.co.uk
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7C7J-1/c.aspx


 

Royal London Club Championship Final Returns to Lord’s 

 

MCC have announced that the Royal London Club Championship Final will be returning to Lord’s in 2022. 

The competition takes both clubs from Premier Leagues across England and Wales and other clubs from 

a variety of leagues that have chosen to enter the competition to find the best club side in the country. 

The knockout competition begins at the start of May and the final will be played at the Home of Cricket 

on Saturday 17 September. For more information about the Royal London Club Championship, please go 

to the Play-Cricket competition site. 

 

#LGBTHM22 

Play Cricket 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7CE5-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4QASSH-1/c.aspx


 

As #LGBTHM22 comes to a close, Peter England reflects in our latest blog on how using inclusive 

language can help ensure LGBTQ+ community feels included and welcome in our sport. Read more via 

the link below. 

 

     

England & Wales Cricket Board, Lord's Cricket Ground, London, NW8 8QZ 

   

      

 
 

Blog 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7CD7-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7RJ3O-7G4FFF-4Q7CD7-1/c.aspx

